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MAR 0 81993 ,

Docket No. 50-336

V- Tohn F. Opeka
Exu .tive Vice President - Nuclear
Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
P. O. Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06141-0270 ;

|

Dear Mr. Opeka:

SUBJECT: INSPECTION NO. 50-336/92-26 |

This letter refers to your February 19, 1993, correspondence, in response to our
February 10, 1993, telephone conference. |

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your ;
Iletter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

i

b'f/)(

Jacque P. Durr, Chief
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety
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Mr. John F. Opeka 2

cc:
W. D. Romberg, Vice President - Nuclear, Operations Services
S. E. Scace, Vice President, Millstone Station
J. S. Keenan, Nuclear Unit Director
R. M. Kacich, Director, Nuclear Licensing
D. O. Nordquist, Director of Quality Services
Gerald Garfield, Esquire
Nicholas Reynolds, Esquire
K. Abraham, PAO

j' Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)r

I NRC Resident Inspector
State of Connecticut SLO

bec:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
DRS/EB SALP Coordinator
DRSS SALP Coordinator
J. Joyner, DRSS
R. Blough, DRP
L. Doerflein, DRP
W. Raymond, SRI, Haddam Neck

| P. Swetland, SRI, Millstone
V. McCree, OEDO
G. Vissing, PM, NRR
R. Barkley, DRP
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